
MONDAY, JANUARY 3, 2022 

 

 
 

DUE TO A TECHNICAL ERROR WITH THE UTILITY BILLS,  

YOU HAVE RECEIVED TWO BILLS 

(ONE BILL DUE 12/20/2021 AND ONE BILL DUE 1/5/2022) 

THIS IS THE SAME BILLING CYCLE.  

PLEASE ONLY PAY THE BILL DUE 1/5/2022  

We are working to correct the past due amount on some bills. 

WE APOLOGIZE FOR THE INCONVENIENCE!!! 


